
Building Inspections - Re: Outdoor Permit 35 Silver St 

Signed by the city clerk 
All documents labeled 
Thank You.
Noah

On Thu, Aug 7, 2014 at 7:44 AM, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Noah, the application has not been completed as required.
1. You need to present your individual PDFs and name them correctly (name them what the document is).
2. The signature from the city clerks office on the application is a requirement you need to get. 
Also, please note the attached. Typically, we need to review the application and put it in the system before payment is 
made in case there are any issues that need to be resolved first. 
Once we get the completed application, we can enter it. Thank you.

>>> Noah Talmatch <noazarc62@gmail.com> 8/6/2014 7:08 PM >>>
Check has been sent in advance. 
Thank You

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about 
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised 
that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested. 

From: Noah Talmatch <noazarc62@gmail.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/7/2014 10:26 AM
Subject: Re: Outdoor Permit 35 Silver St
Attachments: Building Dimensions.pdf; Electronic Signature and Fee payment confirmation.pdf; Insurance 

Coverage for Outdoor Seating.pdf; Outdoor dining checklist page 1.pdf; Outdoor Dining 
Checklist page 2.pdf; Outdoor Dining Permit Application.pdf; Table Placement & Square 
Footage Use.pdf
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